Joseph Fermano

From: Daniel G. Morgan ~~ "~ T
To: irra-repeater@egroups.com

Subject: [Irra-repeater] 03 Repeater QTH

Date: Saturday, January 09, 1999 3:21 AM

NO 03 REPEATER MOVE:

I have had a couple of inquires on the repeater about "is the repeater
moving?". There is NO plan to move the repeater. | think some members
may have misinterpreted a pink January's Q-card item : ie.440
Experiments Progress etc. These experiments by Jim.xbd and Frank.maz are
being conducted to improve the Laconia downtown area coverage for
mobiles. Even though the move to Ossipee a year and a half ago increased
coverage greatly, (even in Laconia), some improvement in that area can
still be made. Seems, especially the lesser performance "on-glass"

mobile antennas don't cut it. The idea is to link a remote 03 base to

the Bennett Hill location by 440. The 440 part would be just a link, not

a user input. Ideally 03 users would not even be aware of such a link.

Just talk as usual.

Otherwise the repeater is working fine, even with the extreme cold wx we
have been seeing; -10 to -15 degrees.

73 Dan, W1UR
Tech Committee, chairman
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